
  

My name is Tamara Kueterman and I am a concerned citizen in Ohio calling 
to ask for your support of HB90. The overreaching orders issued over the last 
several months by the Governor and the Health Director have affected me 
and my husband and the lives of our seven children.  Our jobs and incomes 
have been affected through shutdowns and curfews, our college children’s 
lives are devastatingly affected, and our high schooler is also so sadly 
affected. We are Catholics and our religious lives have also been disastrously 
affected.  Our senior citizen parents have also been affected. There is no 

“common sense” logic applied evenly to all decisions. A thousand 
people can enter Walmart and a hospitalized or dying 
elder cannot have a family member(s) or a priest 
present?? 

 

Even in a crisis, Ohio needs checks and balances by giving the legislature the 
ability to rescind these orders.”  This year Governor DeWine’s action have 
ruined Ohio’s economic welfare and our confidence in Ohio's government.   
Please support HB90. 
 

Tamara Kueterman, wife & mother & citizen 

 


